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Yes, Christmas has come and gone and the New Year is upon 
us. 
 
The elves have been keeping your editor very busy, thus the 
reason for being tardy with the December issue. 
 
So everyone gets a bonus as the January newsletter is right be-
hind. 
 
Your 2018 officers hope you had a very happy time with family 

Special points of interest: 
 Holiday Luncheon and Photos 
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INSIDE THIS ISSUE: 

2019 SCHEDULE 
 

February 20 
April 17 
May 15 

October 16 
November 20 

CHRISTMAS HOLIDAY LUNCHEON 

Twenty-five members and guests attended this years event. 
As always, the ambiance and food were delightful as well as 
the assortment of gifts.   Photos on page 2. 
 
President Horn gave members an up-date on Bonnie Conway, 
treasurer.  Since she fell and broke her femur, she was at TMC 
then Sabino Canyon Rehab and is well on her way to recovery.  
John thanked everyone for their continued membership and 
participation in the TUS Vanguards and reminded everyone if 
you have not yet renewed for 2019 forms are online or pick 
one up at the February meeting. 
 

DECEMBER 
 

2 Ed Lopez 
5 Karen Shudy 
23 Billy Griggs 
25 Carol Collier 
25   Linda Mencel 


